
 

Pilates Aotearoa accepts your application for Verified CPD on the following 
conditions: 

●​ All courses/workshops that are approved for CPDs are approved for the current 
registration period, which runs from October 1 - September 30th. Where a 
course verified for CPD part way through the registration year, the point 
allocation will be backdated to the beginning of the registration year. 

●​ All verified CPD courses/workshops must reflect an extension upon foundational 
qualifications, and not be an entry level training.  

●​ Courses can be run as many times as you want during this period - you must 
notify Pilates Aotearoa if the website link you provide needs to be updated on 
our website.  

●​ I understand that CPD points are allocated according to the information here.  
●​ All the information on this form is accurate. 
●​ I give Pilates Aotearoa permission to contact any third party to verify any 

information provided, and also give the third party permission to disclose this to 
Pilates Aotearoa. 

●​ I agree to follow any Pilates Aotearoa rules for use of Pilates logos or name in 
reference to a CPD course - i.e. to use the ‘Pilates Aotearoa Verified CPD’ in 
marketing material and certificate.  

●​ I agree to allow Pilates Aotearoa to disclose to any third party the status of any 
course in relation to CPDs. 

●​ I agree to be bound by any Pilates Aotearoa Code of Ethics and complaints 
process. 

 

https://pilatesaotearoa.org.nz/education-provider/#CPDinfo

